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PRESS RELEASE  

 
Wednesday, June 3, 2009 – 5:15 pm  
 

Email: 

CIAA CONFIRMS EMERGENCY LANDING OF CARGO PLANE ON WEDNESDAY  
 
The Cayman Islands Airports Authority (CIAA) confirms that at 2:51 pm on Wednesday, June 3rd, a 
cargo plane, operated by Cayman Airways, Ltd., made an emergency landing at Owen Roberts 
International Airport (ORIA) on Grand Cayman. All airport emergency services were put on standby 
and the aircraft landed without incident.  
 
Contact: 
 
Caren A. Thompson-Palacio 
Communications & Marketing Manager  
Cayman Islands Airports Authority 
298 Owen Roberts Drive  
P.O. Box 10098 
Grand Cayman KY1-1001 
CAYMAN ISLANDS  
 

caren.thompson@caymanairports.com  
Direct Line: 345.244.5809 
Receptionist: 345.943.7070 
Facsimile: 345.943.7071 
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